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                                                                                                               June 2022  

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Our breakfast club charge has been £4.00 for the last year but having reviewed our 

increasing costs, we now need to raise the price to £5.00 per session for the first child 

and £4.000 for any additional child. 

The increase in breakfast club charges will commence from Monday 5th September. We 

hope that you agree this still represents good value for money and we appreciate your 

support. 

Payments should continue to be paid in advance, this can be weekly, half termly or 

termly. This may be paid on Parent Pay and we also accept work place vouchers, such as 

Edenred. Any arrears that accrue will be invoiced for promptly and we may have to 

suspend your child from Breakfast club until payment is made. The school makes no 

provision to subsidise Breakfast club and your payments allow the club to continue. 

May we also take this opportunity to remind you that Breakfast club starts at 

8.00am and we can only be responsible for your children from this time, so please 

do not arrive before 7.55am.  

 

Thank you for your support in this matter. 

Mr P Wade 

Headteacher 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


